

## **ELBERT COUNTY WATER ADVISORY COMMITTEE**

## **MEETING AGENDA**

Wednesday, December 7, 2016 7:00 pm-Elizabeth Library

## **December 7th Water Advisory Meeting Canceled**

Ladies & Gentlemen, Date: 12/4/2016

As a member of the Arkansas Basin Roundtable, I recently attended a seminar in Pueblo sponsored by DOLA (Department of Local Affairs) explaining some of the Colorado Water Plan requirements. The title of the seminar was "Integration of Water + Land Use Planning". I contacted DOLA's representative Ann Miller (Senior Planner) and wanted to scheduled that same presentation for our December 7<sup>th</sup> meeting. We ran into a couple of late conflicts and have had to reschedule for the January 4<sup>th</sup> meeting. Due to the conflicts and possible foul weather on Wednesday, we decided to cancel this months meeting.

Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year and see you, next year, January 4th at the Elizabeth Library.

Regards,

Bob Ware

Gary Lauer Ríc Morgan